
Green Oaks Golf Club 
February 25, 2005

From the Manager's Desk
Tournament Schedule. The tournament schedule for the 2005 season is currently listed 
under the tournament section of this web site. The first few tournaments will have a 
lower entry fee, but the happy hour and meal will not be included. This is a test to see if 
participation increases. Let the tournament committee know how this suits you. 

Range Plan: We included a charge for the range plan last month and will also charge 
one-third this month and next month, if appropriate. We also charged a handicap fee to 
the men last month and we charged the women players this month. If you did not want 
to be on the handicap program, let us know.

Annual Meeting/Board Elections: The annual membership meeting is scheduled for 
April 5th at 7 pm. If you are interested in running for the board, let me know so that 
your name will be on the ballot.

Email addresses: If you have an email address, please send it to me at 
samshoe@ebicom.net.
New Member: Please welcome our newest member, Ricky Thompson.
Sam

From the Superintendent: 
"Cart Paths Only" means everyone must stay on the cart paths at all times. Too much 
damage is being done to the course when people cut across the fairway or pull out on 
the course when it is very wet and soft. Perhaps, we have opened the course when we 
should have closed it completely. This was with the hope that our members would take 
extra care while playing the course. If the damage continues, we will have to close the 
course after large rains. Please help us take care of the course and stay on the cart paths 
and remind others to stay on the cart paths also.
Wayne

Steak Nights: March 3 and March 11. Bring a steak and pay $2 for potato, salad, and 
bread.

Fundraiser:
Floyd Butler, Jim C. Thompson, Art Neal and other friends of Gene Coleman and 
Gary Atkins are sponsoring a fundraiser on Friday, March 4th at 6 pm in the 
dining/bar area. Gene and Gary are Green Oaks members running for the 
Columbus city council. Grilled pork, baked beans, potato salad, com on the cob 



and other tasty dishes will be served. The food is being provided free of charge, 
but generous donations will be appreciated. As they say, money is the mother's 
milk of political campaigns and we need to help these two get elected. So, come 
out, enjoy the food and fellowship and help us support our two member 
candidates.


